
New Hartford Historic District Commission 
New Hartford, Connecticut 

 
Commissioners:    Alternates: 
Ken Crooke, Chairman   Mary Ann Gunning 
Dan Romaniello, Vice Chairman  open 
Sibyl Pellum, Clerk    open 
Nancy Gibson 
Frances Stoffer 
 

 
Regular Meeting 

April 15, 2013 @ 7:30 p.m., Town Hall 
 
 

Meeting started at 7:40 p.m. with Ken, Fran, Dan, and Sibyl in attendance.   
   
I. Minutes from the February regular meeting accepted as distributed.  
 
II. Old Business 
 

 Budget is unchanged. 
 
 No problems with signage in Chapin Park noted. 

 
 We still need additional commission members.  Sibyl has contacted Anne Hall.   

 
III. New Business 
 

 Ken shared the invitation to the Volunteer Recognition Awards Reception from the NH Parks and Recreation.  
The event will be held April 25 at Brodie Park.  He will be unable to attend. 

 
 Sibyl announced that the NH Garden Club Liberty Elm tree will be planted in Chapin Park on April 16.  The 

dedication ceremony is scheduled for Saturday, April 27 at 12:30 p.m.  The public is invited.  There will be a 
black metal fence surrounding the tree. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm.  The next meetings (regular and annual) are scheduled for Monday, June 17, 2013.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Sibyl A. Pellum 
Clerk 
 
cc:  Board of Selectmen 
 Town Clerk 
 
 
 

 


